
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
 

Fri 16th Decð
Clubs finish 
 

Mon 19th Decð
Open Morning 7.45 
amð9.30 am 
 

Tues 20th Decð
KS2 Christmas per-
formance  6pm 
 
Please note change 
of date:     Tues 
20th Decð
Christmas Jumper 
Day 
Christmas Dinner  
 
Thurs 22nd Decð
Yrs 1ð6 Panto @ 
New Brighton am 
N & R performance 
in school 
 

Thurs 22nd Decð
SCHOOL CLOSES @ 
1.30PMñNO WISE 

OWLS AVAILABLE  
AFTER SCHOOL  

SEE 2ND PAGE OF 

NEWSLETTER FOR 
MORE INFOR-

MATION  
 
 

Fri 23rd Decð
INSET dayðschool 
closed to pupils 
 
 
Mon 9th Jan 2017 
school re -opens  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDER THORNTON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL  

16th December 2016  

 

THURSDAY 22nd DECEMBER 

This year Years 1 ñ6 will be taken to see Cinderella at the 

Floral Pavilion, New Brighton., on Thursday 22nd Decem-

ber.  As it will be a long morning, your child will be al-

lowed to take a suitable snack to the Panto for during the 

interval. The children will NOT be having school dinner on 

their return due to our early finish.  

Nursery and Reception class will be watching òThe Elf who 

forgot about Christmasó in school on the same day. Nursery 

will close at the end of the morning session, 11.45 am.  

Remember that school will CLOSE at 1.30pm on this day ñ 

please make any necessary arrangements to have your 

child collected.  Wise Owls After School Care will not be 

available on this day. Can you please make sure that 

grandparents/child minders etc are made aware well in ad-

vance if they are due to collect on this day.  

TUESDAY 20th DECEMBER 
We have a particularly busy day in school on Tuesday!    

Christmas Jumper day for a donation please to support Save the Children 
(this will be a non uniform day). 
Christmas Dinner in schoolðplease note there will not be an alternative 
meal option on this day available from the kitchen.  Vegetarian Christmas 
Dinner will be available.  Your child may bring in a packed lunch if preferred. 
Father Christmas will be paying us a visit in the afternoon  
KS2 Carol Concert @ 6pmð all welcome to come along and enjoy/take 
part in the event.  Tombola and mulled wine stalls being provided by our 
School Association.  This is an outdoor event so please wrap up warmly! 

MONDAY 19th DECEMBER 

Reminder that we are holding our open morning on Monday 19th Decem-

ber from 7.45 am ñ9.30pm.  Please come in and have a look at the work 

your child has done so far this year.  

Year 1ñplease remember you will need a packed lunch for your trip!  



16th December 2016 

CLUBS FINISH 
/ƭǳōǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǿ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ǘŜǊƳΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƛƴŦƻǊƳ ŀƴȅ ŀŘǳƭǘ 
ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ 
ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ŀǘ оǇƳ ǳƴƭŜǎǎ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ōƻƻƪŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ ²ƛǎŜ hǿƭǎΦ  
 
bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜƴŘ ƻǳǘ ǘŜȄǘ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜǎ ǘƻ ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ȅƻǳ ŀōƻǳǘ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ƛƴ Ŏƭǳōǎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ¢ŜǊƳΦ 

SWIMMING 
Year 3 have now completed their term of swimming lessons.  Year 4 will 
start their lessons the first week back.  A separate letter will be sent home at 
the start of the term giving further details so please check book bags! 

 

GIFTS FOR TEACHERS 

As you can appreciate, we are on a very tight time schedule for our 

trip to the Panto.    It would be extremely helpful if any class presen-

tations to teachers could be made on Wednesday if at all possible so 

that we can be getting the children registered, toileted and out 

promptly.  
 

LITTLE PRIN- CESS TRUST 
 
Well done to Sophie in Year 4 who has very generously donat-
ed some of her hair to help the Little Princess charity continue 
with their work in providing real hair wigs to children who 
have lost their own hair due to cancer treatment or other illnesses. 
 
Itôs lovely when the children come and share these events with the rest of 
school in our Celebration Assembly.   

NATIVITY COSTUMES 

If you would have any costumes that you no longer need, school would 

be grateful of any donations future productions.  Thank you  



16th December 2016 

We were so proud of our EYFS children this week as they bravely took to the 

stage to perform 'Jesus' Christmas Party'. They remembered lots of lines and 

sung their songs beautifully. They all looked fantastic in their costumes too!   

ACORN CLASS (Nursery) 

OAK CLASS (Reception) 



16th December 2016 

The children have had a brilliant time performing the Christmas play this week. I am 

sure you will agree that their singing and dancing were fantastic! Thank you so much 

for the brilliant costumes that you provided for your child to wear. As well as this, 

they have continued to use addition in the context of money.  

MAPLE CLASS (Year 1) 

WILLOW CLASS (Year 2) 

Iõm so proud of all the children and how much effort they put into our Christmas per-

formance. Iõm sure youõll all agree that they were wonderful! They loved performing 

and have asked if they can do it all again! We definitely have some very talented ac-

tors, singers and dancers in Year 2! Thank you for all your support in helping them to 

learn their lines and for providing such lovely costumes.  



16th December 2016 

This week Sycamore class 

finished their art straw 

bridges! They all followed 

their plans very carefully 

and worked really            

effectively in their teams.  

Each group also evaluated 

their bridges to help us with 

future D.T lessons. We 

were very lucky to have 

some Year 5 judges come 

and look at our bridges.  

They gave some fantastic 

feedback!     

Well done everyone.  

SYCAMORE CLASS (Year 3) 

BEECH CLASS (Year 4) 

 

 

 

This week Year 4 have been 

learning about the life of  

Mohammed.   

 

They have looked at the kind 

of person he was and have 

created a time line of his 

life.  



16th December 2016 

HOLLY CLASS (Year 5) 

CHESTNUT CLASS (Year 6) 

(ÏÌÌÙ #ÌÁÓÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÄÅÃÉÍÁÌ ÆÒÁÃÔÉÏÎÓȢ 3ÏÍÅ ÃÈÉÌȤ
ÄÒÅÎ ÐÌÁÙÅÄ Á ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÃÁÌÃÕÌÁÔÏÒ ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÙ ÔÈÁÔ ÒÅÁÌÌÙ ÍÁÄÅ ÔÈÅÍ ÔÈÉÎËȢ  !ÆÔÅÒ 
×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÃÁÒÄÓ Á ÆÅ× ÔÉÍÅÓ ÂÏÔÈ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÈÁÄ ÅÎÈÁÎÃÅÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÕÎÄÅÒȤ
ÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÆÒÁÃÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÅÒÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÔÈÁÔ ɉÆÏÒ ÅØÁÍÐÌÅɊ ÆÏÕÒ ÔÅÎÔÈÓ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÁÍÅ ÁÓ Ô×Ï ПÉÆÔÈÓȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÉØ ÈÕÎÄÒÅÄÔÈÓ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ×ÒÉÔÔÅÎ ÁÓ πȢπφȟ ×ÈÉÌÅ ÔÈÒÅÅ 
ÈÁÌÖÅÓ ÁÒÅ ρȢυ ÁÎÄ ПÉÖÅ ÑÕÁÒÔÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ρȢςυȢȢȢ  

 

 

This week Year 6 have been 

researching the role of the 

Mosque in the Islamic        

community.   

 

They have completed             

independent research and have 

made a leaflet explaining how a 

Mosque is used.    


